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MEMORANDUM 

• TO:	 ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER WILLIAM EDGAR 

FROM:	 LORRAINE MAGANA, CITY CLE 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL OF ITEM 44B, AGENDA OF JULY 15, 1980 

DATE:	 JULY 16, 1980 

Councilman Lloyd Connolly requested a report re notification on 
Building Inspection and Planning Department decision relative 
to Building Permits. 

LM: Si 

cc: Marty Van Duyn 
Tim Sullivan
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F/Ref. 
C.C. 1088

R. H. PARKER

CITY ENGINEER


J. F. VAROZZA

ASSISTANT CITY ENGINEER 

July 8, 1980 

City Council 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Public Hearing on the Route 148 Arterial Draft EIR 

SUMMARY: 

The subject draft EIR has been prepared and distributed for public comment in 
accordance with State and City environmental guidelines. The City's environmental 
regulations require that a public hearing be held on all draft EIR's. It is 
recommended that Council designate the Planning Commission as the body to hold this 
hearing. This hearing will be on the sufficiency of the EIR only and not on the 
merits of the project. The merits of the project will be discussed when Council 
considers action on it. 

RECCMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the Planning Commission be designated as the body to hold a 
public hearing on the sufficiency of the draft EIR for the Route 148 Arterial 
project.

Respectfully submitted, 

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

Recommendation Approved:

APPROVED 
BYTHECITYCOUNCR. 

fwVialter J. Slipe, City Manage*. 
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